
Submitter: Marion Malcolm 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure: HB4115 

I strongly urge the Oregon Legislature to pass HB 4115, the Treasury Transparency 

Bill.  As Oregonians and concerned citizens, we have a right and a responsibility to 

know how are public funds are being invested. 


